
 

 
Worplesdon Primary School – 

Weekly Update 

 

Friday 1st March 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Swimming 

We have had some successful couple of sessions where the children were assessed and put into 

groups. The swimming instructors will continue to get to know the children over the next few weeks 

and may adjust their groups as required. Please remind the children that as these lessons have been 

paid for, it is vital that they get the most out of it, and listen to the instructors to ensure they pass the 

assessment at the end of the sessions. 

 

Frogs! 

In the coming weeks in science, we’ll be looking at life cycles, specifically of frogs. We were hoping 

there were some people in our Year 5 community that might be able to find and donate some 

frogspawn for us to see real life biology. Please let your teacher know if you can help. 

 

World Book Day 

A reminder that World Book Day is on this Thursday. We can’t wait, not only to see what the children 

dress up as, but also which books they want to share with everyone!  

 

Atom, TTR and Reading 

Thanks for your continued support with encouraging your children to complete these at home 

regularly. A “little but often” approach really makes a difference - just 5 minutes daily all adds up! 

 

 

Have a great weekend, 

The Year 5 Team 

Mr Kennedy, Miss Taylor, Mr Djadali and Miss Piercy 


